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Attending the British Association of Critical Care Nurses (BACCN) conference was an 

enriching and inspiring experience. Presenting my research study to such a passionate 

and knowledgeable audience was a highlight, providing valuable feedback and engaging 

discussions that deepened my understanding of critical care nursing. Recording a 

podcast about the study was another exciting opportunity, allowing me to share insights 

with a broader audience and reflect on the impact of our work. What stood out most, 

however, was the incredible sense of community among the ICU nurses I met. Their 

dedication, kindness, and shared commitment to excellence left me motivated to 

continue striving for meaningful contributions and foster connections within this 

dynamic field. 

 
 
 
 

 


